
We are modernising and expanding  
Carlton Gardens Primary School,  
improving classrooms and creating  
places for an extra 150 local students.

The Victorian Government has invested 
$10.59 million to deliver a smart, modern 
four-storey building with bridge links to  
the heritage and BER buildings. 

Site plan 

The school is gaining:

•	 flexible teaching and learning spaces

•	 an environmentally sustainable,  
state-of-the-art building

•	 accessible bridge links that connect the new  
heritage-approved four-storey building to existing ones

•	 a covered play area, external seating and landscaping

•	 renovations to the heritage building and first floor  
of the BER building. 

Frequently asked questions

Does the design address heritage concerns?

The project has received approval from Heritage Victoria 
and has been designed to be compatible with the existing 
heritage and BER buildings.

When will construction begin?

We plan to appoint a builder in Term 3 and begin 
construction in the final quarter of this year.

When will works be complete?

Students and staff will be using the new building, the  
covered playground and all the other improvements  
at the start of the 2023 school year.
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For further information visit our website:  
www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au/schools/Pages/Carlton-Gardens-Primary-School.aspx
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You can contact us:
Victorian School Building Authority

1800 896 950

vsba@education.vic.gov.au

www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au

/victorianschoolbuild

For information in your 
language, please call the 
Victorian School Building 
Authority’s translation 
service on 03 9280 0712.

http://www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au/schools/Pages/Carlton-Gardens-Primary-School.aspx

